
  

 

CITY OF NAPA 

PROCLAMATION 

 

 

National Peace Officer’s Memorial Day 

May 15, 2022 

and  

National Police Memorial Week 

May 11- 17, 2022 

 

WHEREAS,  the members of the law enforcement agencies of Napa play an essential role in 

safeguarding the rights and freedoms of Napa; and 

WHEREAS, it is important that all citizens know and understand the duties, responsibilities, 

hazards, and sacrifices of their law enforcement agencies, and that members of our 

law enforcement agencies recognize their duty to serve the people by safeguarding 

life and property, by protecting them against violence and disorder, and by 

protecting the innocent against deception and weak against oppression; and 

 

 

WHEREAS, the men and women of the law enforcement agencies of Napa, California 

unceasingly provide a vital public service. 
 

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that I, Scott Sedgley, Mayor of the City of Napa, 

along with the City Council, do hereby proclaim May 5, 2022 as Peace Officer’s Memorial 

Day and May 11-17, 2022 as National Police Memorial Week in the City of Napa 

 

Dated:  May 17, 2022 
 

 

 

 

  
SCOTT SEDGLEY, MAYOR 
CITY OF NAPA 

ATTACHMENT 1


